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Issue 11 

Our Vision is for...all members of the school community to work together to develop happy, confident 

and enthusiastic children who thrive in a stimulating and exciting environment—an environment 

where there is mutual respect so that each child develops a lifelong love of learning. 

Well done to Year 6 and Year 2 

who completed their SATs tests 

last week, you have all worked 

really hard in the weeks leading 

up to them and we are all proud 

of you. 

Acorn Trip to Fairburn Ings 

Acorns enjoyed a class trip to Fairburn 

Ings Nature Reserve on Monday 

where they built bird nests, took part 

in a birdwatching ses-

sion and went on a mini 

beast hunt! Thank you 

to the parent helpers and staff who 

joined us on the day. 

Sponsored Walk 

It was lovely to see so many 

of you last week supporting 

the sponsored walk, it is 

always a great event enjoyed 

by all!  Please remember to 

send in any sponsor forms and 

money back to school as soon 

as possible, it would be lovely 

to order the shed while the sun 

still shines! 

Chicks In Acorn Class 
By Rosie Farrah-Hall—Sycamore Class 

 

Last Thursday I went to 

Acorns to see the chicks.  

Most of them have hatched 

and I got to feed them.  One 

chick had a poorly leg and 

one of them is still in his 

shell! Acorn class have 

named the chicks:  Lily, 

Flower, Bubbles, Noah, 

Yolk, Snow White, Rosie and Archie after the new 

Diary Dates 

Please see attached diary dates for the final half 

term of the year.  It is a very busy time therefore 

please check the calendar on the website and look 

out for school jotter messages for any changes that 

may occur, thank you! 

The Selfish Giant 

We enjoyed the performance of the Selfish Giant on 

Tuesday evening, the children have worked very hard 

Staffing 

We are very pleased to announce that after a successful 

interview Mrs Coventry will be taking up the position of 

Deputy Headteacher with effect from September 2019.  

Mrs Coventry is very excited about the new challenge 

here at Whitley.  We hope you will join us in wishing her 

the best of luck in her new role. 

Today we say farewell to Mrs Stewart, we would like to 

thank her for her contributions over the last year whilst 

covering maternity leave and wish her well for the 

future. 
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24th School closes for Half Term @ 3.15pm 

June   

3rd School re-opens @ 8.40am 

6th Year 6 swimming/Lifesaving begins (6 weeks) 

7th—9th Year 6 Robinwood weekend 

11th Quadkids Athletics event—letters for children attending have been sent out 

12th 2pm PTA Father’s Day Sport and games afternoon 

21st Non Uniform Day – Tombola prize for Summer Fayre 

27th 5pm New starters September 2019 parents’ meeting 

28th 10am Early years & KS1 Sports Day (weather permitting) 

  2pm KS2 Sports Day (weather permitting) 

July   

2nd 10am—11.30am Early Years new starters 2019 transition day 1 

5th 2pm PTA Summer Fayre 

9th 9.15am End of Year Merit Assembly—Acorn & Elm 

2.15pm End of Year Merit Assembly—Sycamore, Maple & Oak 

11th  9.15am End of Year Merit Assembly—Cherry, Chestnut & Willow 

 Last Year 6 swimming session 

 1.30pm—14.45pm Early Years new starters 2019 transition day 2 

 4.30pm—5.45pm PTA End of Year Disco 

16th 10am—12pm Early Years new starters 2019 transition day 3 

17th 1.45pm & 6.30pm Year 6 Leavers’ Production 

19th School Closes for Summer Break @ 3.15pm 

High school Transition days are yet 
to be confirmed. 



CLOTHES LABELS 

                   

 

                                        

    

 15 Iron On Name Labels    £ 1.99          10 Sew On Labels   £ 1.99         15 Plain Name Labels    £ 0.99          

 25 Iron On Name Labels    £ 2.99          20 Sew On Labels   £ 3.50         25 Plain Name Labels    £ 1.60                              

 50 Iron On Name Labels    £ 4.99          30 Sew OnLabels    £ 5.00         50 Plain Name Labels    £ 3.00      

 

Peel & Stick Shoe Labels – 5 pairs for £1.50 

 

http://www.labelcreating.co.uk
mailto:labelcreating@gmail.com

